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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back and a warm welcome to the children and families joining        
Tweeddale Primary School this term. We have four new members of staff joining 
our team Miss Endersby, Mr Harknett and Miss Docksey who will be teaching in 
Key Stage  2.We also have a new Assistant Headteacher/SENCO Mrs Ashton  
and along with our partnership with parents, will ensure that all children will thrive 

Abuse Towards Staff 

 

It is an offence under section 547 of the Education Act 1996 to cause a nuisance 
or disturbance on the educational premises 

 

Abusive language or threatening behaviour towards our staff will not be tolerated. 

 

Inappropriate behaviour may lead to being banned from the school premises and 
the incident will be reported to the police. 

 

It’s a very disappointing start of the term and problems should be dealt with in the 
correct manner. If you have any problems please  refer to the complaints           
procedure on our website. 

 

School Uniform 

 

Thank you also to you for sending the children in looking so smart in their school    
uniforms. Please can I remind you that black shoes are part of the uniform and 
that trainers may only be worn at playtime.  

Attendance and Punctuality 
 

Please bring your child to school promptly 
for the start of the day at 8.45am. All    
lessons start at 9.00am and it is very   
disruptive for the class and upsetting for 
children when they miss the first part of 
the lesson. If your child is going to be   
absent from school. Please contact the 
school office on 020 8644 5665 to let us 
know the reason. 

 

Reading 

 

Please remember that all children 
should read as much as possible, 
please write in their reading diary or 
log as appropriate for their age. 

 

 

Dinner Menu 

 

Please look on our website for the Autumn Dinner Menu. If you would like your 
child to try a dinner please tell the school office.  

 



Medication 

 

Please can you  make sure that your childs Asthma Pumps, Epipens and medication  
are back in school. 

Dates for your diary 
 

September 

 

Tuesday 17th……..Year 5 Class Assembly at 2.40pm 

Wednesday 18th….Year 3 Class Assembly at 2.40pm 

Thursday 19th…….Year 6 Assembly at 2.40pm/Carshalton Boys Open Evening 

                                5.00-8.00pm/Carshalton Girls Open Evening 5.30-8.30pm 

Friday 20th………...Year 4 Class Assembly at 2.40pm 

Monday 23rd……...National Recycling Week 

Thursday 26th ……Greenshaw Open Evening 5.30-8.30pm 

Saturday 28th……..Harris Sutton Open Day9.30-1.30pm 

 

October 

 

Tuesday 1st……… Harris Sutton Open Morning 9.00-12.30pm 

Wednesday 2nd…. Harris Morden Open Evening 5.30-8.00pm 

Thursday 3rd…….. Overton Grange Open Evening 5.30-8.30pm 

Friday 4th………….Harris Sutton Open Morning 9.00-12.30pm 

Tuesday 8th……….Year 5 & 6 Netball  match at Nonsuch High School  

Wednesday 16th….Harvest Festival Years 1,2,& 3 9.30-10.00am/Years 4,5,& 6 10.30-11.00 

                                Cross Country at Sutton Grammar .1.30-4.00pm 

Monday 21st-25th.. Half Term 

Wednesday 30th…..Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby Festival 

 

November  

 

Tuesday 19th……….Individual School Photos 

 

December  

 

Wednesday 11th…...6pm Carol Concert at St Peters, Bishopfords Rd for Years 1,2 & 3 

Thursday 12th………6pm Carol Concert at St Peters, Bishopfords Rd for Years 4,5,& 6 

Friday 13th………….Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 18th……Christmas Class Parties 

Thursday 19th……….Break up at 2pm– there will be no Late Club today 
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Harvest  

Festival 

16th October 

Headteacher Award 

 

Marc               Year 6                             For making a fantastic model of an air raid shelter. 

Brodie             Year 4                             Brilliant attitude to learning in English & Maths 


